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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Harvest 
 
For Harvest 2023, we are collecting donations (see the flyer sent out) to support people 
in our local area. In previous school council meetings, we discussed the cost of living 
crisis and thought about ways in which we could support and decided that collecting 
food for a local Food bank was a great idea.  
 
We will be doing this throughout the month of October. We are inviting Jessop 
households to contribute 1 or 2 items of tinned food that we can gather and eventually 
donate to the Food banks that we have relationships with.   
 
Donations should be brought to the main office or given to your child’s class 
teacher.  All Harvest donations must be brought to school by Monday 16th 
November.  No further donations will be sent after this time. 
 
Thanking you in advance for all your help. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

K. Baffoe 
 


